
From: Stillinger, Linda <Linda.Stillinger@dss.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/3/2013 1:26:12 PM
Subject: Silent Tears

Hi Christian,
 
Ms. Koller asked me to confirm the time and location of the event on Monday, July 8, 2013 in Greenville.  She told me 
that the Silent Tears event is scheduled for 11:00 am at a hospital.  I would like to provide Keith Frazier (Greenville 
DSS Director) the details as he will be representing DSS.
 
Thanks,
 
Linda K. Stillinger
Office of the State Director
SC Department of Social Services
1535 Confederate Ave. Ext., Rm. 601
Columbia, SC  29201
(803) 898-1390 – Office
(803) 898-7277 – Fax
Linda.Stillinger@dss.sc.gov
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